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Project Scope: The Wyoming Early Childhood
Development Council desired to complete a strategic
statewide plan for early childhood development, and
establish a more coordinated and integrated delivery
system in Wyoming. These objectives led the Early
Childhood Development Council to request the Governor
Freudenthal to retain the services of Pedersen Planning
Consultants (PPC) to evaluate the State of Wyoming’s
early childhood development systems. The evaluation was
also to evaluate and discover potential opportunities for
reducing fragmentation and improving coordination among
various programs that comprised the early childhood
development system.
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